
02/07/2008  13 : 58ETEXT ATTACHMENT
Image# 28990426860

***************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************

This letter is being submitted to provide the FEC with notice that the Biotechnology Industry Organization PAC, FEC ID 

#C00355677, intends to change the frequency of its filings from quarterly to monthly until further notice. 

 

Our next report will be the February Monthly Report due on February 20, 2008. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Brent Del Monte 


